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Comments: I do not support this gross expansion on beautiful and pristine Holland Lake. Like many locals I

appreciate the wildness and beauty of Montana's outdoor spaces. It is disappointing to see huge unnecessary

developments being considered in such a special location, which already serves many people with camping,

lodging and outfitting. Although change is a part of life, this is not the kind of change or development Holland

Lake needs. Please respect REAL Montanans opinions regarding limiting development in some of our most

gorgeous and cherished locations. 


